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In Maths this week we have learnt all about the 

number 10 and how many ways we can make ten 

using Numicon, dice, counters, ladybird spots and 

whole and part numbers.  

If you want to play a game with the children at 

home, give them a number between 0 and 9 and 

ask them how many more they will need to get to 

10. They will use their fingers to work this out. 

You can also keep practicing what the numeral 0-

10 looks like. If they already know this then you 

can ass numbers to 20. 

We have been celebrating birthdays this 

week. We found out about different 

traditions in different countries, and the 

history of birthdays and why we 

celebrate them.  We have been writing 

birthday invitations, birthday cards, 

party food shopping lists and making 

party hats.  

The children enjoyed playing pin the tail 

on the donkey. They also played a game 

of party bingo.  

A letter has come out about the Nativity. The 

children in Wrens will all be ‘Stars’.  We are 

learning a song and some actions and a few 

children will do a little dance.  They are looking 

forward to being on the stage and performing 

to you all. 

We would really appreciate your support over 

the weekend to teach your child how to put 

their own gloves on.  As you can imagine it is 

very difficult for us to put gloves onto all of the 

children and it takes time out of their lunch 

time play. Mittens are better if your child 

cannot put gloves on yet.  Thank you. 


